
 

 

  
 

 

FLA Comments 
 
The PVH Corporation ended their affiliation with the Fair Labor Association in February 2020. Therefore, there will be no 
further updates to the Company Action Plans plans contained in this report.  
Due to this disaffiliation PVH Corporation is no longer listed on the Fair Labor Association Website, however, their 
Independent External Assessment reports can still be found at: https://www.fairlabor.org/transparency/workplace-
monitoring-reports. 
 

COMPANIES:  PVH Corp 
COUNTRY:  China 

ASSESSMENT DATE:  09/17/18 
ASSESSOR:  Openview 

PRODUCTS:
  

Accessories [items, such as handbag clasps, that are affixed to other 
products] 

NUMBER OF 
WORKERS:  



 
 
 
 
 
 

Summary of Code Violations 
 
Companies that join the FLA agree to uphold the FLA Workplace Code of Conduct throughout their entire supply chain. The Code of 
Conduct is based on International Labour Organization (ILO) standards, and defines labor standards that aim to achieve decent and 
humane working conditions.  

While it is important to note when violations of the FLA Workplace Code of Conduct occur, the purpose of these assessments is not 
simply to test compliance against a particular benchmark, but rather to develop an understanding of where and how improvements can 
be made to achieve sustainable compliance. Code of Conduct violations can be found throughout the course of an assessment of the 
employment and management functions, and are addressed in companies’ action plans.  

 
 
 
 


